LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 12, 2013

TO: Honorable Linda Harper-Brown, Chair, House Committee on Government Efficiency &
Reform

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2698 by King, Susan (Relating to a study of the feasibility of establishing a program to
connect veterans seeking employment in school security positions with independent
school districts seeking to employ security personnel.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Texas Veterans Commission, the Texas Workforce Commission, and the
Texas Education Agency to jointly study the feasibility of establishing an interagency program to
connect veterans seeking employment in school security positions with independent school
districts seeking to employ security personnel.

Based on information provided by the Texas Veterans Commission, the Texas Workforce
Commission, and the Texas Education Agency, it is assumed that any costs related to
implementing the provisions of the bill could be absorbed within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 320 Texas Workforce Commission, 403 Veterans Commission, 701
Central Education Agency
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